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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Borogegal and Cameraygal as the Traditional Custodians of
the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present.

South Mosman Wharf is being upgraded as part of the
Safe Accessible Transport program to make public
transport safe, inclusive and easy to use for all
passengers, especially people with disability, older
people, people with prams or luggage and people with
limited mobility.

Further to our email notification on Tuesday 24
September, night work to install piles for the new
pontoon will continue until Friday 25 October, weather
and maritime conditions permitting.

Work will take place over four night shifts, consisting of

two consecutive night shifts followed by a five night

break, then another two night shifts. Night shift hours
will take place between 8pm and 5am. All other
construction activities will continue to take place during
standard work hours from 7am to 5pm. Additional night
work is scheduled for November and we will notify the
community ahead of these activities, in the coming
weeks. Thank you for your understanding and patience
while we carry out this important work.

Stay up to date

Project Infoline: 1800 684 490

Email: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
Website: transport.nsw.gov.au/southmosmanwharf

Q To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
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